
 

Testimony of Jim Hey in support of HJR No.1 

Chairman Wiggam, Vice Chairwoman John, Ranking Member Kelly, and members of the House S&LG 

Committee: 

I was a police officer for 25 years with the Cincinnati Police Department.  I am a native of the 

Cincinnati area as is my family.  I retired in January 2nd 1992, and I still live in Hamilton County. 

I have received the 3 CoVid19   vaccines by Pfizer of my own volition to adhere to our Governor’s 

and Federal Government's demands. I feel this is outside of our government’s powers, and I want the 

Federal Government mandates out of my personal health care decisions!!  As my duties as a police 

officer, I would never have been expected to arrest someone for not being vaccinated.   

Further, Inflation has so “eaten” away at my small police pension I may need to go back to work so 

my wife and myself can feed ourselves, pay for any medical treatments and maintain our house.  The 

lack of our government to free up our society and to let our country prosper is hurting everyone, 

especially us on a fixed income. 

I wanted to express my support to return control to our state government, where citizens like myself 

and my family can have an input that will be heard, and that is why I ask you to pass HJR1 in support 

of a Convention of States.  I receive regular emails form my Ohio House Representative Cindy 

Abrams to keep me updated on Ohio’s Legislations.   

Sincerely 

Jim Hey 
10630 Hopping Rd 
Harrison, Ohio 45030 
513-367-0554 
Ohio House District 29 


